
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 
(12 July 2023, 10.40am) 
  
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Safety, Health and Wellbeing (SHaW) Task Calendar is coming soon! 
• NHSGGC receives Gold Award for the Defence Employers Recognition 

Scheme 
• 2023 UCI Cycling World Championships – potential travel disruption 

 
 

 
 
Safety, Health and Wellbeing (SHaW) Task Calendar is coming soon! 
  
The Task Calendar is a new way of working towards managing Safety Health and 
Wellbeing in all our departments. It will provide all our departmental managers with 
a calendarised structure for the completion of one activity per week with a 
maximum of four per month. The range of tasks are not new and are mainly based 
on the requirements of the Health and Safety Management Manual.   
  
The objective of this way of working is to provide support to all departments 
towards meeting legal compliance, delivering on your roles and responsibilities 
under our Health and Safety Policy and the management of Safety, Health and 
Wellbeing for all our staff, all year round. 
 
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fscottish.sharepoint.com%2Fsites%2FGGC-SHaW%2FSitePages%2FHealth%2520%2526%2520Safety%2FHealth%2526SafetyService.aspx&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C49c9199ca56a4298e98008db82ba020d%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638247507623459860%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1gZ6tRd6%2FI9U2Jkxl3KkF31guqdaq%2B8cifRQtGnnU9w%3D&reserved=0


 

NHSGGC receives Gold Award for  
the Defence Employers Recognition  
Scheme 
 
We are delighted to announce that  
NHSGGC has been officially recognised for our outstanding commitment to the 
Armed Forces with a Gold Award from the Ministry of Defence Employer 
Recognition Scheme (ERS). You can read more about the ERS by clicking here. 
 
The proactive work we have undertaken to help ensure those who have served, 
who continue to serve, and their families, aren’t disadvantaged in the workplace 
helped secure this recognition. 
 
The ERS endorses employers such as ourselves who are acting as advocates for 
the Armed Forces Community. 
 
Retired RAF Group Captain Alan Cowan, Non-Executive Board Member and Board 
Armed Forces Champion, said: “The Defence Employers Recognition Scheme 
'Gold Award' is a tangible acknowledgement of the Board's support for the Armed 
Forces Covenant: the nations promise to ensure that those who serve or have 
served and their families are treated fairly and with respect.  
 
“I am therefore delighted that NHSGGC’s long standing commitment to working 
closely with the Armed Forces has been recognised. I want to thank everyone who 
helped make this possible, with a special thank you to all our staff who form part of 
our Armed Forces Community. Your commitment and values make our 
organisation stronger and better in everything we do."  
 
Euan Smith, Assistant Head of Estates in the South and NHSGGC Reservist 
Champion, added: “On behalf of the Armed Forces Community, this is a very well 
deserved recognition. I see the level of help and support that my Armed Forces 
colleagues receive within NHSGGC and I am proud of my work with both 
organisations.”  
 
Anne MacPherson, Director of Human Resources and Organisational 
Development, said: “This is a fantastic achievement for NHSGGC. We are 
committed to ensuring a good staff experience for everyone in our diverse 
workforce. Our armed forces colleagues are a vital part of that great community.”  
 
If you are a member of staff with links to the Armed Forces, you can now join our 
NHSGGC Facebook Community by clicking this link, and requesting to join: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/nhsggcarmedforcescommunity 
 
Or you can find out more information on HR Connect about the work we are doing 
to support our colleagues.  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fpublications%2Fdefence-employer-recognition-scheme%2Fdefence-employer-recognition-scheme%23%3A%7E%3Atext%3DGold%2520award%2C-Gold%2520award%2520holders%26text%3Demployers%2520must%2520have%2520an%2520existing%2Cprogress%2520to%2520the%2520Gold%2520level&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C49c9199ca56a4298e98008db82ba020d%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638247507623459860%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TsjTJeTKe2ERHKlY8f%2FCTBk3oki%2BXDdB1%2Bl8KG8fsGw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fgroups%2Fnhsggcarmedforcescommunity&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C49c9199ca56a4298e98008db82ba020d%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638247507623459860%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=swmDAssTrz1iMlvZhyqDreJfOjhBXgKbpbMIBRHWZyc%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fhrconnect%2Fstaff-experience%2Fstaff-engagement%2Fnhsggc-armed-forces%2F&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C49c9199ca56a4298e98008db82ba020d%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638247507623459860%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yyOq4YxLVDHB1%2BRTkv%2FbBoDpmpb4KDoQLXQIB%2FQjykI%3D&reserved=0


 

2023 UCI Cycling World Championships – potential travel disruption 
 
Glasgow will host some events at the 2023 UCI Cycling World Championships this 
summer, meaning potential disruption to travel to and from NHS Greater Glasgow 
and Clyde sites.  
 
The championship runs from 3-13 August, with Glasgow hosting road 
races finishing in the city centre as well as events at Glasgow Green, the Emirates 
Arena and the Sir Chris Hoy Velodrome.  
 
To allow races to be hosted safely, some road closures and parking will come into 
effect from 0001hrs, Friday 4 August, until 2359hrs, Tuesday 8 August, and then 
again on 0001hrs, Saturday 12 August, until 2359hrs, Sunday 13 August.  
 
These will mainly be in place in Glasgow City Centre and some parts of the west 
end of the city.  
 
Staff should start planning accordingly in case there is an impact on their 
travel plans.  Details of road closures, parking restrictions and any disruption to 
transport will be regularly updated at the Get Ready Glasgow website.  
 
Full details of the 2023 UCI Cycling Worlds can be found here.  
 
 

Remember, for all your latest news stories, visit our new Staffnet Hub: GGC-
Staffnet Hub - Home (sharepoint.com) 
 
  
 

 
 

 
***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 

 

 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not  

have access to a computer.  
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on  website 

   
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.getreadyglasgow.com%2Fcycling-worlds&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C49c9199ca56a4298e98008db82ba020d%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638247507623459860%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=aWrARKw8Kzno9O4dsb3HWtSmUocybRYrC5qbt9jYKyc%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cyclingworldchamps.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C49c9199ca56a4298e98008db82ba020d%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638247507623459860%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RtmcQ%2B%2B%2F89fxYbJRiIDa1WgEJeGot23jYfzcbnNe%2FOI%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fscottish.sharepoint.com%2Fsites%2FGGC-Staffnet&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C49c9199ca56a4298e98008db82ba020d%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638247507623459860%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PYuOMF7cJzMq1M1mf4YWAZYne%2B7HPTElAmcRH6U87%2FI%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fscottish.sharepoint.com%2Fsites%2FGGC-Staffnet&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C49c9199ca56a4298e98008db82ba020d%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638247507623459860%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PYuOMF7cJzMq1M1mf4YWAZYne%2B7HPTElAmcRH6U87%2FI%3D&reserved=0
https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fspeakup&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C49c9199ca56a4298e98008db82ba020d%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638247507623459860%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dbQ1Bx1iNpIgnIjLAwJu1khVJiA5IEP%2FCn4%2FOpTre7E%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Ccc27844b2862433f6e4d08db68e862ff%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638219119531685552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=miRHxlnmAz6n3RkcXcocQlcSRQMF%2Fw4Hy%2FeyJ8fmbCo%3D&reserved=0

